Craig, Sondra

From: Kamryn Hartfield <kamrynhartfield@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 2:15 PM

To: Elsen, Nikki; khawthorne@scenicbluffs.org; ZZ Council Members
Subject: Comment in Support of REACH Rezoning

Some people who received this message don't often get email from kamrynhartfield@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe. ***

Hello,

I'm writing to convey my support for the rezoning of the REACH Center in hopes of encouraging you to vote
for its passing, if you have not yet planned to do so.

I'm a resident of the Washburn Neighborhood. I'm passionate about social service and healthcare expansion, as well
as sustainability efforts. | believe the REACH Center's goals of adding income-based dental services and improving
energy efficiency serve as a model for community investment and will have positive impacts on the wellbeing of La
Crosse residents, particularly those of the Washburn and downtown neighborhoods.

Thank you for your consideration on this issue.

Best,

Kam Hartfield



